PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
REHOBOTH PLANNING BOARD

In accordance with M.G.L. Chapter 40A, Section 11 as amended, the Planning Board will hold a public hearing

on July 24, 2019 at 7:15 p.m. at the Rehoboth Town Offices, 148 Peck Street, Rehoboth, MA, on the application
for Ryan DuVally under the provisions of Chapter E, Section 4.5, Groundwater Protection District of the Town of
Rehoboth Zoning By-Laws and Chapter E, Section 6.7, Site Plan Approval of the Town of Rehoboth Zoning By-
Laws seeking approval for the “proposed construction of a 11, 276 s.f. commercial building, parking lot,
landscaping, stormwater management system and associated improvements”, Map 69, Lots 99, 7 Park Street,
Rehoboth, MA 02769

A copy of the application and plan are on file at the Planning Office, Town Offices, 148 Peck Street, Rehoboth, MA
and are available for inspection between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday and Friday between
8:00 a.m. and 12:00p.m.

Any person interested or wishing to be heard on the application should appear at the time and place designated.

Christopher Cooper, Chairman




